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Pet Prevent A Litter of Central Texas

To Whom It May Concern,

Pet Prevent A Litter (PALS) of Central Texas would like to express our gratitude to the City of
San Marcos for the donation of the 1998 Ford Econoline. PALS is grateful for the City’s support
in continuing our mission to end pet overpopulation and provide free/low-cost spay and neuter
services to Hays County residents and their pets. The acquisition of this van will allow PALS to
expand and reach new pets and residents in need of low-cost veterinary services without a mode
of transportation or internet access

PALS plans to utilize this van to host our monthly Pet Food Pantry Distribution event to
transport and deliver cat and dog food for Hay County residents located in various rural areas.
This ensures that pets will have the nutrition they need. The van will also be used to facilitate
access to affordable spay and neuter services for pets in families without transportation. PALS
also plans to use the van to bring our affordable vaccination events to remote areas. This will
enhance the accessibility of preventive pet care.

We are confident the use of this van will significantly impact our organization's reach to the Hays
County community and support pet owners in need. PALS is thankful for your support.

Best,

W

Lauren Foye

President,

Prevent a Litter of Central Texas
512-757-1030



